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Gentlemen,

 

 

 

I am reaching out to you directly to ask you to meet with each other to find a solution to the
problem we are now all faced with. I don't think I need to explain that delaying this meeting
will only make matters worse and complicate things for all. 

 

 

 

All of us have made personal sacrifices to come and build the Muskrat Falls Project. All of us
are proud of what we have accomplished and want a chance to finish what we started. 

 

 

 

Please do the right thing and set up a meeting of decision makers immediately to develop a
‘best for all’ approach to completing the work.

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully,
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Don Delarosbil

 

Project Manager
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P.O. Box 177, Stn C

 

Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL  A0P1C0

 

Cell: (709) 899-4904

 

Email: d.delarosbil@astaldi.com

 

Web: astaldicanada.com 
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